
 
 

Give/Serve/Lead 
February 3, 2021 

 
The Committee did not meet in January. 

I have advised Pastor Horner, Charlie Suhr, Matt Bingaman, and the Give/Serve/Lead committee that I 
am stepping down from my role as chair of the committee.   

I have been asked to build out a new division in my company, and the team I am assembling will be 
based in our Nashville office.  We do not have to move, but I will be spending a great deal of time at our 
townhome in Franklin, TN and corporate.   Moving forward is going to be even more challenging.  I hope 
you all understand.   

Jennifer and are remaining as members at Trinity and will continue to support the ministry moving 
forward. 

I want to thank each one of you for your support in this important part of Trinity’s ministry.  I do not do 
this lightly and I am happy to help in transition or special projects in the future. 

Humbly submitted, 
 
Mike  
 
 


